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To

Mr. Jimmy Anderson
563, Atlantic Beach,

Florida-32224

Date: August 5, 2010

Dear Sir,
Warm greetings to you! We are delighted to inform you that with clients like you we have become market leaders. We are extremely thankful to have customers like you who make our company pioneer in their field.

We at ABC and Co. would like to take this express our heartfelt gratitude and would like to wish a very happy and memorable holiday. 
This holiday season we have some exciting offers lined up for you. Next time, while buying a product please keep in mind that we are the best in the business. As always we are at your service.

We look forward to continuing this relationship for years to come.

Enjoy the holiday season and our heartfelt best wishes to you and your family.

Yours faithfully

Arnold Shaw
Manager Sales
ABC and Co.
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